
The Perfect Christmas Gift for the Mongolian People
Dear Faithful Prayer and Support Warriors, 
 
As we approach this joyous Christmas season, we are reminded of the greatest gift ever given—the birth of our 
Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. His arrival brought hope, love, and salvation to a world in need, and we are so 
thankful for the opportunity to share this perfect gift with others. 
 
This year, as we continue our ministry in Mongolia, we are seeking your support to make Christmas extra special 
for those we serve. Our mission is not only to provide practical resources but also to share the Good News of 
Jesus Christ. Your partnership is essential in reaching hearts and transforming lives.

James 1:17 says, “Every good gift and every perfect gift is from above, and cometh down from the Father of 
lights, with whom is no variableness, neither shadow to turning.” 
 
                                           Below is a list of opportunities you can help us provide gifts 
                                                                 and resources for the Mongolian Ministry: 
 
Bible paper money: $5,000 
Cutter computer board: $2,250 ($500 has already been received) 
Extreme winter wear for needy kids: $600 
Christmas Sunday School craft supplies for multiple churches: $600 
Shower for the Ministry Guest House (purchased and installed): $900 
Staff Christmas gifts to support their families during harsh winter months: $2,000 
Two air purifiers: $750 
Tabletop electric cutter for the digital room: $1,000 
Bindery supplies: $400 
Assistance with extreme heating bills: $750/monthly
 
Each of these needs represents an opportunity to make a tangible difference in the lives of those we minister to, 
while pointing them to the ultimate perfect gift—Jesus Christ. 
 
Would you prayerfully consider how you might partner with us during this Christmas season? Your generosity 
ensures that the Gospel message reaches even the most remote areas of Mongolia, helping others experience the 
love and hope found in Christ.  Every gift, no matter the size, is a blessing that furthers His kingdom.

 
Thank you for being a vital part of this ministry. Together, let us celebrate the birth of our Savior by spreading 
His love to those in need. 
 
May your Christmas be filled with His peace and joy. 
 
In His Service,
Jeff & Kimberly Kruchkow

To make a donation, please make check payable to:
BATA 

PO Box 815  -   Crab Orchard, WV 25827. 
When sending a check for a Christmas gift, please include the specific gift you are 
donating toward in the memo section. This ensures your contribution is applied 

correctly to the gift of your choice.

Thank You
for your

Faithfulness


